
 

  

Bishop Wordsworth's Church of England Grammar School for Boys is a company limited by guarantee, registered in England and Wales.  
Registered number: 07525856.   

18 December 2015 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Y12 Upcoming Dates and Events 
 
As the term comes to an end, I thought it would be useful to remind you of some important upcoming dates 
and events. 
 
Your son was issued with his report this week, and there will be an opportunity for you to discuss his 
progress with his teachers on Monday 1 February from 5pm - 7.30pm.  I will be sending out more details of 
this event in the New Year.  In the week beginning 18 January, your son will have mock examinations in all 
his subjects; results will be issued prior to the Parents Meeting.  South Wilts Grammar School is holding its 
Parents Evening on Thursday 7 January from 5pm; your son will have already made appointments.  
 
On Wednesday 3 February there will be a university information evening for parents at 7pm and on Friday 
12 February we are holding our annual Careers and Higher Education Event.  More details of these events 
will be provided in January together with an invitation to a talk on Oxford and Cambridge admissions which 
will take place on Thursday 11 February at 7pm.  
 
I would like to wish you an excellent Christmas break. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
R V Burnside 
Head of Sixth Form  
 
 
 


